
 

 

 

Weekly Key Words 

Each week we will choose some words from our 

Reception key word list that your child will be 

expected to recognise and spell this year. Please 

notice at the back of the blue word books new 

words will start to appear. 

Please practice the following words with your child:  

and, dad, am 

 

 

Thank you to you all for attending parents meetings this week. We hope you found it useful to speak with your 

teacher and be reassured how your child has settled in. Thank you to the parents who have already 

contributed to the Early Years fund, this can be found on parent pay for those who are unsure. The money will 

be spent during your child’s year in reception on important resources to enhance their learning. 

Today your child should be coming home with a library book. Each child’s book is scanned and needs to be 

returned the following Friday for them to be able to choose another. 

Thank you for all the posts on Tapestry, the children love our Tapestry time where they can share their 

experiences with their peers and Be Proud!       

Finally, in the next couple of weeks we will be talking about where we live and what our house looks like. If 

possible, we are asking for a photo of your house for us to look at. You can send these via our reception email, 

school.office@broadstonehall.stockport.sch ☺ 

 

Tapestry Challenge! 

Can your child go on a hunt to find objects that start 

with our m, g, d sounds we have learnt this week? Or 

can they practice the letter formation using chalk, paint 

brushes or shaving foam? Take some photos and pop 

them on Tapestry! 

Reception Weekly News! 
Friday 7th October 2022 

What have we been learning in Maths? 

At Broadstone Hall, we follow the White Rose scheme. 

This week we have been practicing our careful counting. 

We have been remembering to put our objects in a line, 

count slowly and move each object after we have 

counted it. Can you practice this at home with your 

child? 

 

What have we been learning in phonics? 

At Broadstone Hall, we use the ‘Monster Phonics’ 

reading scheme to support our reading and 

writing. These are the sounds we have learnt this 

week are: 

m, g, d 
You have now been given a sound mat to work 

with at home. Can your child recognise all the 

sounds we have covered, there will be more next 

week!! 

 

Don’t forget! 

• Please label all items of clothing and shoes (if possible!) 

• Reading books will come home on a Monday and will need to be returned on a Monday 

• Please make sure your child’s book bag comes in every day 

• Please bring a named water bottle for your child with still water only ☺ 
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